
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Gorsebrook Junior High currently has some vacancies on our school advisory council that we 

are looking to fill. The school advisory council is made up of parent, students and staff We meet 

6 times per year at the school from 11:40-12:50 (meeting dates are listed below). 

We currently have the following vacancies: 

Parent Members: (one from grade 7 and one from grade 9) 

Community Member: (must not be HRCE staff or have a child or grand child that attends 

Gorsebrook, must live within the catchment area) 

Student Member: one grade 7 student. 

2024-2025 Meeting Dates 

October 2nd 

Nov 27th 

Jan 22nd 

March 5th 

April 22nd 

May 21st 

June – Thank you meal, no formal meeting 

If you are interested in one of the vacant positions, please e-mail Mr. MacPhee at 

mmacphee@hrce.ca by Friday Sept 27th. If more than one person is interested in a position an 

electronic vote will be held to determine the recipient of the position. 

A vote for School Advisory Council chair will be held at the October 2nd meeting.  

Kind Regards, 

Mark MacPhee 

Mark MacPhee 

Principal  



 


